Holden Historic District Commission f kb 8 I 03 M 12

Minutes
September 14,2011 RECEIVED
TOWN CLERK'S
HOLDEN, HQFHCF

M tmg‘opened at 7:40p

e Members present Lance Lazar, Mike Eimes, Pater Hamngton & Sue Kowalczyk Also present Larry
- '_Kowalczyk

Old Business: The committeo is still seeking new members. The suggestion was made to contact Chris &

' ; "-_j;MicheHe Levelllee to inquire if either or both would be interested in becoming members, It was mentioned
> that-it would be a good addition to the committee to have someone from within the historic district, Sue

= 'will conitact the Leveille’s to see if there is any inferest.

New Business: Lance met with Nancy Galkowski, Town Manager. - During their discussion it was
determined there was no conflict with multiple members of the same family ¢ serving on the same committee,
It was also stated that if the committee wanted to pursue the Historic District signage proposal, the
necossary paperwork and request for funding would need to be submitted to the town soon to be considered
for the 5 yr capital budget plan, Lance will contact the Town Manager's office to obtain filing information.
Lance will also contact both Laprade and Woodmelster to obtain estimates for both 4 signs and 7 signs to
be approximately 24” by 30" with a separate estimate for installation, He would also sollcit ideas from
these two companies as to desiga content,

~ Minutes from the May and August meetings were submitted and apprdved unanimously.

‘Meeting adjourned at 8:50p



